
NOTICE OF SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

The City Council will be conducting a street tour on Wednesday, May 8, 2019 at 

4:30pm.  The purpose of the street tour is to evaluate our streets for the Capital 

Improvement Project plan. 

 

 

Cheryl Roeder 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         


